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Year 2  

During the week, Year 2 looked at and researched bridges. They 

learnt about beam, truss, arch and suspension bridges. During the  

practical lesson, children used card and dough to make and test 

which is the strongest bridge between arch and beam bridges. 

Their finding proved that arches make structures stronger than 

just having towers 

and beams.  

 

What an interesting 

and enjoyable 

afternoon they had! 

 

Playground  Games 

On Monday we were delighted 

when Sports Leaders from Rushcroft 

Foundation School visited our school 

to teach the children playground 

games. Current government guidelines are that every 

child is active for at least an hour a day and playing  

active games is positively encouraged here at Chapel 

End. The sports leaders taught the children a range of 

games and will be coming back again to make sure that 

all the children in Year 1 and 2 have had the opportunity 

to learn some simple playground games that they can 

then play by themselves.  

Please help- Active Kids Vouchers 

Sainsbury’s are now issuing their Active Kids vouchers. 

Please remember to collect them when you visit  

Sainsbury’s and encourage other members of your family 

or friends to donate their vouchers to our school. We can exchange these for both sports 

and cooking equipment so that we can encourage children to be active and healthy individ-

uals. 

Thank you for your  support.  

http://www.chapelendinfants.com/


¢ŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜ bǳƳōŜǊ Υ лнлу рнт моуу   -  9Ƴŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ ǎŎƘƻƻƭϪŎƘŀǇŜƭŜƴŘ-ƛƴŦΦǿŀƭǘƘŀƳΦǎŎƘΦǳƪ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ǿƘŜǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŬƴŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 

Wednesday 8th February  School Nurse Visit   9:30 

Thursday 9th February  Movie Evening 5pm till 6.30pm  

Friday 10th February  Pandas Sharing Assembly 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day & Ladies Day 

Friday 3rd March Owls Sharing Assembly 

Wednesday 8th March Book Fair in School  

Thursday 9th March  Parents Evening 

Friday 17th March  Crocodiles Sharing Assembly 

Dates for your diary 

Well done to Leopards class who have the hightest 

attendance this week. They are closely followed by 

Owls class.  

Ladies Day  

We are happy to inform you that  

Ladies Day will be taking place on 

Thursday 2nd March 2017. All  

female adult relatives are invited  to 

come into school to spend the day or 

part of the day with the children.  

There are many activities planned and 

you are also welcome to stay for lunch.  

A letter will be sent to all parents /  

carers with more information nearer the 

time. 

We look forward to you joining us on 

Ladies Day.  

Movie Evening  

We are looking forward to our Movie Evening 

on Thursday 9th February. Tickets are selling 

out fast, so please get your tickets as soon as 

possible to avoid disappointment.  Tickets are 

only on sale up to Tuesday 7th February.  

If you are available to help out on the evening 

please let the school office know.  

Lets make this event an enjoyable success.  

Price of ticket - Ã4 each and includes a drink, 

slice of cheese pizza and sweet treat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception  

This half  term Reception children have been learning about their local 

community. They enjoyed a walk around the local area, thinking about 

how people live.  

Children celebrated Chinese New Year, by enjoying the special Chi-

nese  New Year lunch at school and cooking Chinese food in class.  

 


